
                                          
 

JANUARY 2015 Phlock Meeting 
 
 
BOARD MEMBERS:   Gene Vierick, Linda Vierick, Mike and Justine, Carolyn, Sandy and Pat. 
 
REGULAR MEMBERS :  Doug and Becky Mulholland, Charlie Dydo, Joe Fearn, Lynn Thompson,         
                                            Nancy, Joe Pursel, Jeanne Niznak 
 
 
Previous meetings minutes approved by Pat Iacovelli seconded by Justine B. 
 
SECRETARY:  Not available for meeting, minutes taken by Pat Iacovelli 
 
PRESIDENT:  Gene Vierick opened his first meeting with a team drink  He asked if anyone was 
interested in doing the Newsletter 2 or 3 times a year. Doug Mulholland  volunteered. 
 
VICE PRESIDENT:  Mike had nothing to report 
 
TREASURER:  Carolyn handed out treasurer's report for the year. We lost a little money but we are 
still OK. If anyone has any questions they can call Carolyn. 
 
MEMBERSHIP:    Count stands at 54 memberships and 89 members. 
 
EVENTS: Terri will no longer be able to do events,  Gene asked if anyone would be interested in doing  
it and Justine volunteered to do it. 
 
CHARITY:   Sandy reported that our toy drive netted: Toys for tots approximately $1617.00 worth of 
toys and for Weisman Pediatrics approximately $410.00 and from the 50/50, $82.50 for Camp No 
Worries. 
 
PHLOCK EVENTS:   FEBURARY 21ST  5 to 9 at Shadie Katies For Ronald Mcdonald House, We are 
collecting snaks, drink boxes, etc. and monetary donations. 
                                   MARCH 7th   BUS TRIP to AC, Safety Bus, more info to come. 
One Particular Phlocking  :  Gene would like people to volunteer for security. Justine would also like 
everyone to see if we can get sponsors for the program and for people to get gift cards from businesses 
for the Phlocking. 
 
Meeting adjourned  motion by Pat Iacovelli seconded by Charlie Dydo. 
 
 
 


